
 Bee-Friendly 

Plant Swap!
Saturday

June 5, 2021
10 am to noon

165 Grove Street 
Watertown Community Garden

On June 5, Friends of Bees are holding a Bee-Friendly Plant Swap. This event is co-sponsored by 
Watertown Community Gardens.

Anytime between 10 to 12 noon, we invite you to visit us at the Grove Street location of Watertown 
Community Gardens. You will find us across the street from the Grove Street entrance to Mount 
Auburn Cemetery.

You may bring live plants, seedlings, cuttings, seeds, or just your ability to give these plants a new 
home. 

Please label your plants. Please bring plants that have not been treated with chemical fertilizers or 
pesticides for at least one year. Please bring plants that are native to New England.

You may take whatever appeals to you. 

Friends of Bees is a working group of Watertown Citizens for Peace, Justice, and the Environment. We
educate about and advocate for native bees and other pollinators. For more information please contact 
us at FriendsofBees  @watertowncitizens.org  . 

Watertown Community Gardens promotes community gardens and gardening in Watertown, 
Massachusetts with the goal of advancing healthy eating, environmental stewardship, and community 
connections through gardening.  For more information please visit watertowngardens.org.
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